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LDEQ Enviroschool webinar on spill prevention scheduled  

Spill Prevention Control & Countermeasure Plans (SPCC) and Spill Prevention Control Plans (SPC) are the 

federal and state required plans to prevent unauthorized discharges for storage facilities into surrounding 

waterways. Even though there are similar requirements for both plans, there are some significant differences. 

SPC plans are a requirement in many LPDES permits, however many facilities either don’t know that the plans 

are required or haven’t implemented a plan. 

This presentation will go over the major requirements of these two important documents along with additional 

information to assist facilities in staying in compliance with spill plan requirements. 

LDEQ Enviroschool will present a live webinar on Understanding SPCC and SPC Plans on 

 Tues., Dec. 18 at 10 a.m. to 11 a.m. 

You can register for the webinar at this link:  http://deq.louisiana.gov/form/enviroschool. For questions, contact 

Enviroschool at 225-219-0877 or Enviroschool@la.gov. 
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